
 

That All May Worship 
 

A Ministry of Presence 

and A Celebration of Faith  

For Those Who Live With Memory Loss 
 

 The soul of the individual who lives with memory loss is  
alive, hungry and in need of the spiritual nourishment not always  
provided by traditional religious worship.  In this special service  

all of God’s children will experience God’s presence. 
 

“All Are Welcome In This Place” 
 

Tuesday 

 December  1, 2015 

1:00pm ~ 2:00pm  

 

Second Presbyterian Church  •  600 Pleasant Valley Dr.   •  Little Rock 

RSVP to Karen Akin at 501-227-0000  or  karenakin@secondpreslr.org  


